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StrataRossLANPEm Resource

From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 12:13 PM
To: 'townm@townofmoorcroft.com'
Subject: Ross Uranium ISR Project

Mr. Blakeman, 
 
I am the environmental project manager for the above-referenced project.  Strata Energy is seeking a materials 
license from the NRC to operate a uranium in-situ recovery facility in Oshoto.  I was speaking with Joe Baron 
from Sundance this morning, and he suggested that I contact you.  An NRC environmental team will be in WY 
the week of Aug 22-26.  We would be able to meet with you on Wednesday afternoon, Aug 24.  We are 
planning full days for the remainder of the week.  Is this agreeable to you?   There would be 4 or 5 of us 
representing the environmental team.   
 
Thank you. 

Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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